Hello,

| am writing to share my experience and request your support for SB574.

I've traveled by motorcycle in other states and countries that allow lane sharing and have personally found it safe and believe it
ultimately encourages more scooters and motorcycles which in turn helps to reduce carbon emissions and congestion. With lane
filtering you can more carefully avoid being rear ended by a distracted driver, speed up your commute (incentivizing riding over
single occupancy automobile use), and in general have more control over risk as a rider.

| appreciate your time and hope to have your support for SB574 and your support for our safety and the environment.

Daniel



